
 
February 2025 
 
 

Dear families 
 
Staffing Update: Cambridge Class 
 
We would like to say a big thank you to Miss Parveen as she plans to start her maternity leave from Monday 10 March. Mrs 
Batool will transition into this role alongside Mrs Parveen before taking over as Cambridge class teacher from this date. Mrs 
Batool is an experienced Year 6 teacher and Assistant Principal and has an acute understanding of the Year 6 curriculum. She 
has already formed strong relationships with many of the students and families, in her current role as Phase 2 (Year 3-Year 6) 
Lead.  
 
We wish Miss Parveen and her family all the best, and look forward to welcoming her back to the academy when she returns 
in the new academic year. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs Morrissey 
Head of School 


